IEEE  WG « Revision C37.011 »

Application Guide for TRVs for High-voltage circuit breakers

Draft 14 has been approved as a revision guide by the IEEE-SA Standards Board on September 22nd, 2005.

A paper on the revision of C37.011 has also been recently approved for publication in IEEE Transactions on Power delivery. It will explain to the general public the content of this revision. It is a Working Group paper of the HVCB Subcommittee, prepared by Chuck Wagner, Georges Montillet  & Denis Dufournet.

The work on C37.011 will resume next year with the preparation of an amendment 1 intended to align the content with the final numbers in the revisions of C37.04 and C37.06.

Membership of the WG will be renewed to start this new work. IEEE members willing to participate can apply.
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